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2012-2013 Highlights 
 

Discussions at last year’s fall and 

spring Big Cheese Forums included: 

-Campus-wide renovations, specifically 

Haffner dorm 

-Scholarships and financial aid 

-Campus finances – donations and allo-

cations 

-Interim presidency and long-term pres-

idency 

 

Resolutions presented and passed at last 

year’s fall and spring plenary were:  

-Increase in posting policy visibility 

-Elimination of the mediation program 

liaison 

-Collective dorm budget party fund 

-Perry House transparency 

-The reaffirmation of the SGA constitu-

tion 

-Request for financial transparency 

-Policy about release of Honor Board 

abstracts 

 

Assembly members voted to endorse 

the Seven Sisters Constitution for the 

Seven Sisters Coalition and Coordinat-

ing Board 

 

Reinstatement of weekly presentations 

at SGA meetings by appointed position 

SGA Presents the Following Events 
 

9/8 – First SGA Meeting, Campus Cen-

ter Main Lounge, 7 PM 

9/29 – Plenary, Goodhart Auditorium, 

12:30 PM 

9/7-9/8 – Bryn Mawr Leadership Orien-

tation Workshop, TGH, 2 PM 

9/8 – Nominations now open for elected 

positions 

9/24 – Elections begin! 

 
*If you would like to have your SGA-sponsored event 

featured, email sarora@bmc! 

Fun Fact 
 

All undergraduate students at Bryn 

Mawr College are members of the Self-

Government Association, which was 

founded in 1892, making Bryn Mawr 

the first college with a self-governed 

student body. 

 

 

 
sga.blogs.brynmawr.edu 

sga@brynmawr.edu 

Welcome, class of 2017 and trans-

fers! The SGA Executive Board 

looks forward to seeing you every 

Sunday at 7 PM in the Campus 

Center for weekly SGA meetings. 

We hope that you have a great year!  


